From: Martin <art@mladesign.co.uk>
Sent: 12 February 2021 11:42
To: WEB Planning <Planning@stroud.gov.uk>

Subject: FW: Scan
Importance: High

Dear Sir/Madam,
WISMA MULIA, BRIDGE ROAD, FRAMPTON ON SEVERN, GLOS. GL2 7HE.

| enclose a completed application form; relevant drawings and supporting information (see issue sheet) as a planning application
for 2 no. 1 bedroom dwelling units.
The flood risk assessment and the tree report will be sent separately by email.

The payment of £924-00 to cover your fee will be made by my clients in the next day or two.

Please let me know if you require any further information.

Yours faithfully,
Martin Lloyd.

Martin Lloyd Associates.




request. By exchanging emails for quotation purposes, you agree to Xerocad holding your personal data under GDPR guidelines. A copy of our
privacy policy is available upon request.

This email and any files transmitted with it are for the intended recipient only. If you are not the named recipient, please notify the sender immediately. Do not disclose the
contents to another person. Any review, dissemination, disclosure, alteration, printing, circulation or transmission of, or any action taken or omitted in reliance on this email or any
file or attachment transmitted with it is prohibited and may be unlawful.

Virus Warning

Xerocad Ltd will not be liable for direct, special, indirect or consequential damages arising from alteration of the contents of this message by a third party or as a result of any virus
being passed on.

We look forward to welcoming you back into the shop once the lockdown is over. Stay Safe Everyone!



